
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

3rd November 2017 

Hello everyone  

Welcome back to school for term 2, I hope you had a good break.  

This week in school we have had a special focus on anti-bullying. There have been some great 

activities in classes - such as creating anti-bullying mottos - as well as special circle time 

discussions. You can read more about this on the class news page - and please ask your child 

about this as well. 

After school clubs also started this week and it was lovely to see children involved in sports and 

crafts, getting ready for bee club and enjoying coding with University volunteers. Next week 

cooking will start on Monday and we will start our homework clubs as well. Key Stage 1 

homework club will run in the community room and children need an adult to come with them. 

Key Stage 2 homework club will be in the hall and we are delighted that Bristol University 

volunteers will be helping us with this. This is an ideal opportunity for children to make a start 

on their weekly homework and get some support and encouragement as well. 

There is already something special to celebrate this term.  Well done to our award-winning 

breakfast club for scooping another prize from Kellogg’s!  Kortni, Tia and Hassan H will be going 

to London with school staff to collect our award and £1,000 prize money next month. You can 

read more about this online (just google ‘Kellogg’s Awards 2017). 

Best wishes 

Sue Ramsay, Headteacher 

Year 1:  Mohid and Attika 

Year 2:  Nagie and Siham 

Year 3:  Yonis and Tia 

Year 4:  Abdullrizak and Amira  

Year 5:  Mohamed N & Mohamed A 

Year 6:  Oumou and Josh 

Thank you Wates for this load of 
old wood… but what could it be 

for? Check it out on twitter!  

@HannahMorePri 



If you have any old trousers/shorts/skirts that would be suitable to use as spare 

clothes in the Reception classes (size 4yrs - 6yrs), donations would be much 

appreciated! 

 

Monday 6th November 5.30pm - 7pm 

Come along and enjoy our Big Bonfire 

Night party with sparklers hot chocolate 

and hot dogs! Free entry, £1 for a hotdog and a drink! 

Once again, Hannah More has been 

recognised for its fantastic Breakfast 

Club!  

The Breakfast Club has won the 

Kellogg’s; 

“Best Breakfast Club award in 

There will be a photogra-

pher at Breakfast club on 

Monday so please make 

sure your school uniform 

is looking smart ! 

GREAT NEWS! 

Homework club will start 
on Thursday 9 November. 

Year 1 and 2 - Community Room  

Year 3-6 - Main Hall  

3:15pm - 4:00pm 



The Bristol Family Cycling Centre in 
Hengrove offer coaching sessions to 
help children improve bike skills and 
gain confidence in riding on the roads. 
Children can bring their own bike or 
use one of the Centres. Sessions take 
place Saturday mornings. Please 
speak to the office if you would like 
more information on how to book a 
place. Cost varies from £2 .00 - £5.00 
per session. 

The new secondary school is currently in the pre-opening 

phase.  Oasis Community Learning is working closely with Bristol 

City Council and the Education and Skills Funding Agency and 

they hope to announce further details about the Academy, in-

cluding the location and opening date, in the very near future.  

You can keep up-to-date by checking their new website and twitter:                 

www.oasisacademytemplequarter.org       

   Twitter: @OasisTempleQuarter  

http://www.oasisacademytemplequarter.org


   


